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	Membership

	ASUH (2)
	Anna Koethe

	
	Sean Wilbur

	BCA
	Alicia Partridge

	BOP
	Ryan Tolman

	CCB
	Mike Magaoay

	GSO (2)
	Erin Allmann

	
	Tom Robinson

	SAAC
	Jett Jasper

	SAPFB
	Kenneth Hu

	SLD
	Carl Furutani

	
	Jan Javinar

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


Absent:  Erin Allmann

Alicia Partridge

Kenneth Hu

Additional Attendees:

Megan Forbes – Lab director

Andy - Sailing

Maddie Kennedy - Sailing

Meeting Start: 5:10

Meeting End : 6:44

HIGHLIGHTS: Presentations on Psychology Lab and Dock repair were both funded.  

The committee decided to put stipulations on funding asking groups who receive funding to provide hours at SAFC events such as the sailing regatta, softball, or baseball nachos.

A spirit scholarship idea about giving student the scholarship and making them the manpower behind the Manoa Maniacs was considered for the first time.

We are going to hold an event in conjunction with a softball game that will be catered in the home run box of Les Murikami Stadium

AGREEMENT TO FUND:

$21350 – Dock Repair

$16430 – Social Psychology Hatfield Lab

	ITEM
	DICUSSION
	ACTION/FOLLOW-UP

	Funding Proposals
	Social Psychology Hatfield Club lab resources presentation. 1200 Computer, 45 speakers, 600 palm pilot, 200 laser printer, 9000 perception analyzer for reactions, 480 galvanic skill response sensor, 3500 testosterone test kit, 100 Lutenizing hormone strips (female fertility), 80 heart rate monitor, 300 cortizol test strips (stress) 4 studies worth, 150 mini fridge, 300 locked cabinet, 475 MediaLab software.  

Priority: Perception analyzer, PC computer, etc

$16430 total

Sailing came to ask for $21350 in addition to the $15000 already alloted for dock repair.  
	The SAFC will discuss and notify the applicants

	Sustainable UH
	A sustainable UH rep came and handed out water bottles that we funded.  sbwolff@hawaii.edu
	NONE

	Spirit Scholarship
	Magaoay presented an updated idea of the spirit scholarship.  It will give scholarships to the people who are part of Manoa Maniacs.  

Furutani suggested having people who receive funding go to events.  

Koethe suggested an application process. Wilbur suggested a video or how ever they want to display their spirit. 

The suggestion from the committee was for each person to get $1000/semester.

Magaoay pointed out we allotted $11000 in our first budget for the scholarship.  
	Magaoay will change participation language to reflect that its a supporting role in enhancing school spirit and community engagement and planning of events.

Magaoay will come up with a full action plan.  

	Discussion of funding proposals
	Furutani talked about how Andy from sailing works hard and puts in a lot of effort.  

The group agreed that we have to ask people to go out to our events in return for funding.  

For the dock, the committee was in general agreement to fund $21350, with something that says the dock is funded by the SAFC.  

Psychology lab – Funding provided for $16430 full funding.  They have to go through our normal fiscal process and work with us on buying equipment.  They have to put in an hour for each $100.  Include the regatta and Relay for Life as possible events to go to.  Ask them to take a picture at each event and email to SAFC.  Sailing, a baseball game, and Relay will be sufficient.  They can also do hours next semester.  
	

	Budget
	No update this month
	Magaoay will provide an updated budget

	Sailing event
	Magaoay contacted about sound system. Someone has to go down to event location to look at the site.  Sailing can only go Thursday afternoon.  

Furutani said Andy is available during the day and he can go down there at any time.  Magaoay will take care of scouting the location for the sound system.  
	Magaoay will go to Sand Island with sailing to scout the location for the sound system.

	Polo Shirts
	Jasper got 2 polo shirts green and black for each member.  Jasper said it should be done is a week or two. We were under budget.
	Jasper will keep up posted about shirts.

	T-Shirts
	Under Armour is going to help out in the future. 

Wilbur said that we have shirts, the bid just has to be worked out.  He wants to work with Kurt with a new logo for new shirts for Manoa Maniacs.  
	We will wait for a response from Under Armour.

Koethe will continue talking to Kurt.

	Softball
	Wilbur talked to athletics and Sodexo.  The football team will have a scrimmage.  We can do something in the baseball stadium or in the home run house.  Thats where the kitchen is. The date is Friday April 27.  Home Run box holds a little over 150 people.  Jasper suggested a grab-and-go type event where you can grab food and go to an event or stay in the home run house and watch.  

We can have the room all night if we rent it out.  We could try to get an autograph signing in the room so that players and coaches can meet students.  
	Wilbur and Jasper will talk to Carl Clapp about coordinating an event

	Pool Hours
	Koethe talked to Carl Clapp about pool hours. We can look into opening he pool at night hours.  We just need to pay for guards.

Andy can help us with guards prices.
	Koethe will start talks with Teri about having night hours.

	Survey
	Koethe mentioned the athletic fee survey.  
	We will wait for the results of the survey

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	


